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Plaid Cymru - The Party of Wales 


12 December 2008
Dear Sir/Madam,
Re. Draft request for Proposals
As a European Members of Parliament representing Wales and a long standing supporter of the .cym bid (and other similar bids from Europe), I feel I have to respond to ICANN's Draft RFP. There are many points I would like to raise but I believe the most urgent one is the intention to charge $185,000 for the application of a TLD and a subsequent poll tax of $75,000 p.a. once domains are in existence and for sale. 


These sums are unexpectedly high and mitigate against domains such as .cym and other linguistic and cultural domains such as .bzh (Breton), .gal (Galician), .eus (Basque). As all these domains will follow the successful and very worthy .cat template which has increased diversity and brought tangible value to the internet. These domains will also fulfill much of UNESCOs calls for greater linguistic and cultural variety and choice online. I would like to hope that ICANN would use its discretion and agree to revisit these high prices. 


I know I speak for many of my fellow MEPs when I ask for the sake of smaller European languages and cultures, to reduce the high prices you're asking not-for-profit community bids to raise to apply for new Top Level Domains.

Yours sincerely,
Jill Evans MEP
Plaid Cymru
1
8H 153

European Parliament

Wiertz-straat

B-1047 Brussels

(+32 228 47103  ( +32 228 49103 ( jill.evans@europarl.europa.eu


